
 

 

 

March 15
th

, 2015 

Dear Vietnamese-American Voters, 

 

On Sunday, March 8, 2015, at the Candidate Forum for District 4, organized by the Vietnamese 

American Voters Political Action Committee (Viet-Voters PAC), our community had an opportunity 

to discuss many topics with two of the four Vietnamese-American candidates: Mr. Manh Nguyen and 

Mr. Khoa Nguyen.  

 

The Viet-Voters PAC is very impressed with Mr. Khoa Nguyen for his independence, 

candidness and thoughtfulness as well as his breadth of expertise. With the many challenges facing 

our city, we believe Mr. Khoa Nguyen is the best person to represent the people of District 4.  As a 

school board member of the Berryessa Union School District, Mr. Khoa Nguyen has shown his 

leadership in developing educational policies leading to successes in many neighborhood schools.  

We believe that if he is elected to the San Jose City Council, he will create partnerships with school 

districts that will greatly improve the quality of our schools.  As the only police officer among the 

candidates, Mr. Khoa Nguyen has the first-hand knowledge and insight to address our public safety 

issues.  We believe in his ability to work to prioritize the safety of our community and rebuild the 

relationship with our police department to better protect our community.  With a formal education in 

Business Finance and Business Administration and several years of industry experience in managing 

multi-million dollar budgets at both Lockheed Martin and Cisco Systems, Mr. Khoa Nguyen has the 

necessary experience to be fiscally responsible and to ensure that our tax dollars will be spent wisely 

for education, public safety, and economic development. 

 

Mr. Khoa Nguyen was born and raised in the United States of immigrant parents. He has a deep 

connection to his roots and takes a strong stand on the issue of human rights violations and freedom 

and democracy for Vietnam.   

 

The Viet-Voters PAC proudly endorses Mr. Khoa Nguyen for San Jose City Council District 4. 

We ask all voters in District 4 to vote for Khoa Nguyen in the election on April 7.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. My Phuong Le 

Treasurer, Vietnamese American Voters PAC  

Dr. Vu Ho 
Principal Officer 
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Treasurer 
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